
           BSCS Family Workshops 
Spring Term 2018 

 

 
You are invited to three evening workshops as part of Berkshire 

Sensory Consortium Service Support available for your child. 
 

The workshops will provide information on topics relating to vision 
impairment, how this affects the whole family and how to support 

your child’s learning. 
 

They also provide an opportunity for parents to meet other parents 
in a relaxed atmosphere. 

 
The workshops will be practical, interactive and we hope fun! 

There will also be parent speakers who will share their 
experiences. 

 
All family members and carers are welcome. 

 

  

 
 

The workshops are for families with pre-school and newly 
diagnosed children. It is essential that you book in order for us to 

tailor the workshops to the ages of your children. 
This was a comment from one of the parents who attended the last 

set of workshops; 
 
‘C  and I thoroughly enjoyed the workshop and found it a real relief 
to hear of other people's children in similar situations to ours. We 

learnt a lot of things in such a short space of time and are just 
sorry the workshop was only three weeks.   The parents and 

children we heard about and spoke to are a real inspiration and 
made us feel that we are not alone.’ 



           BSCS Family Workshops 
Spring Term 2018 

 

 
Where Berkshire Vision, 5 Erleigh Road, Reading RG15LR 

 
Time 7.00 – 9.00pm 

 
When 
 

 Thursday February 22nd  2018  Starting Out 

 Tuesday February 27th 2018 On the Right Track 

 Thursday March  8th  2018 Moving On  
 

 
Please return the attached booking form by February 8th 2018  to 
your visiting teacher for Children with Vision Impairment or to 
Paula Scott paula.scott@rbwm.gov.uk. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the workshops 
 
Paula Scott 
Co-ordinator Vision Impairment Team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:paula.scott@rbwm.gov.uk
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BSCS Family Workshops 2018 
 
 
I would like to attend the SCS VI Family workshops on; 

 

 Thursday February 22nd  2018  Starting Out 

 Tuesday February 27th 2018 On the Right Track 

 Thursday March  8th  2018 Moving On  
 
Please list family members or carers who wish to attend (we are 
not expecting pupils to attend) 
 
 
Our child’s name is:   
                                                                       
He/She is presently in:   

 
 
Please return to Paula Scott via your VI teacher or directly by e 
mail to paula.scott@rbwm.gov.uk 
 
If you would like more information about the course please phone 
me on 07887531696 

Pre-school 
 

  Our contact address is: 
 

Foundation 
Stage 

  

Key Stage 1 
 

  

Key Stage 2   
 

  Phone number: 
 

Secondary  
 

  Email address: 
 

mailto:paula.scott@rbwm.gov.uk

